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Note from Dir. Engineering:
In accordance with the Burnaby Street & 
Traffic Bylaw and Burnaby Sign Bylaw, a 
motion of Council is required to permit the
temporary placement of signs on street right-
of-ways.  
The request is generally supportable, and 
Engineering staff will work with the
organizers to determine appropriate timing,
location and number of signs to be placed on 
City boulevards. 




